
 

 

 Are you a strong supporter of our community?  
 Do you want to make a difference? 
 Do you have the desire to be a leader with the Lake West Chamber? 

If you answered yes to the previous questions, then you should consider 
applying for a Lake of the Ozarks West Chamber of Commerce Board of 
Directors position. 

Lake West Chamber of Commerce has opportunities for new Board 
Members for the 2025 fiscal year.  We are accepting applications now 
through January 31, 2025.   

 

 

 

Please complete your application and submit to: 

director@lakewestchamber.com 

Subject: BOD Application 

 

Thank you. 

Mike Koenigsman, Executive Director LWCC 
 

P8T #y

LWCC Board of Director’s 
Application 
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